
Dear Parents,  

 

Year 3 have had a great week of chocolate themed learning. This Thursday was World Mental Health 

Day. We practised using calming techniques to support our understanding of Zones of Regulation. 

 

Maths 

In Maths the children continued to look at weight and mass. They practised estimating different 

objects around the classroom in grams and then weighing them to check how close they were. This 

helped them to understand the weight of different objects. They then compared different objects, 

predicting which would be heavier and lighter and then used the greater than and less than symbols 

to create sentences. 

 

English  

In English, the children began the week by writing their diary entries independently in the role of 

Charlie winning the golden ticket. They then looked at the character Willy Wonka. They thought 

about what type of person he was like and wrote adverbs and adjectives to describe him. 

 

Other areas of the curriculum  

The children look at the different types of human teeth and what they are used for. They labelled 

them on a diagram and wrote about which teeth they think are the most important.  

 

Jewish Studies 

This week in Jewish Studies, we learnt about the Issurim of Yom Kippur and prepared ourselves for 

the last day of the Asseret Yemey Teshuvah. We have also started our Sukkot learning, and we know 

that the Arbah Minim symbolise different body parts and we learnt how we can use our body parts 

to do Mitzvot.  

 

Ivrit 

Year 3 learnt the words: סוכה (succa), קיר (kir) wall, סכך (schach), פטיש (patish) hammer, מסמר 
(masmer) nail,   בונה (boneh) build, and the phrase שמח סוכות חג  (Chag Succot Same’ach) Happy 
festival of Succot. 
The class started learning the song ׁמָסְמֶר פַּטִיש  (Patish Masmer – hammer nail) which you can find on  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o7D5sSpfk_4  
 
 
Things to do at home  

 https://www.youtube.com/user/laughalongandlearn. This is the times table song the 

children have been practising in class. This is great to help your child remember the facts.  

 Next week, the children will be continuing to look at measuring in grams and kilograms. They 

will look at converting between the two and reading the scales. Please continue to expose 

your children to these forms of measurement. 

 The children will be looking at different adverts and creating one for a sweet for Willy Wonka 

 

 

Reminders 

 The attendance this week was 97.69%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o7D5sSpfk_4
https://www.youtube.com/user/laughalongandlearn


 Please ensure that your child brings in his or her PE kit on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

 Library books can be changed each week during our library session on Thursday. Please remind 

your child to bring in his or her library book. 

 School reading books will be changed on a Monday and Thursday. Please continue to read with 

your child and ask them questions to develop their comprehension skills.   

 

Shabbat Shalom,  

The Year 3 Team 

 


